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INTERNAL MEMO  

DATE: February 17, 2017 

TO: 

Elementary and Secondary Administrators 

School Councils 

Home and School Associations 

 

FROM: Sharon Stephanian, Superintendent 

Mike Des Jardins, Supervisor of Engagement 

SUBJECT: Summer Experiences Showcase 

   

Please share with your School Council and Home and School. 

In support of communicating with parents and partnerships, the HWDSB Parent Involvement Committee 
is hosting a Summer Student Experiences Showcase on March 21st.  Members of Board Advisory 
Committees, Schools Councils and Home and School Associations are invited to engage in this learning 
with the hope they will share back with other families.  Following a “storefront” format, HWDSB staff 
and community partners will be sharing what free learning/experience opportunities exist for children 
and youth in our community during July and August. 
  
HWDSB Summer Experience Showcase 

 Tuesday, March 21st  
 Event is 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
 HWDSB Education Centre (20 Education Court, L9A 3B9) 
 Main lobby area 
 For childminding, please contact Kathy Macdonald at x2333 
 Feel free to bring a friend 
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